
 

 

Village of Bloomfield Utility 
NOTICE OF SEWER RATE INCREASE 

EFFECTIVE DECEMBER 13, 2022 
 

Notice of Sewer Rate Increase to the 

Customers of the Village of Bloomfield Utility 
 

The rate for sewer services in the Village of Bloomfield will increase as of December 13, 2022. 

There are no rate increases to water service at this time. The rate increase is necessary to reduce 

the existing deficiency in the present rates. Listed below is the current sewer rate structure along 

with the new rates for referencing. These rates will be reflected in the 1st quarter billing that will 

be mailed out in March of 2023.  

 

Service Current Rates New Rates 

Sewer Flat Charge $62.08 $67.48 rate increased by $5.40  

Sewer Usage per 1,000 gallons $3.16 $3.44 usage increase by $0.28 

 

The average household will use approximately 13,000 gallons in a quarter. This resident would 

currently be billed $103.16 for sewer service. The new rates would increase their quarterly sewer 

bill to $112.20. This is an increase of $9.04 for the quarter. 


